
How to get there
Mahoe-nui is a gully located behind Sumner Valley on the Port Hills.
It was fenced off in 2006 and the volunteers from Forest and Bird 
and the Sumner Environment Group are helping the Port Hills 
rangers restore it to native bush .The upper site is above the summit 
road 900m west (towards the city from Evans Pass). This part has 
finished being planted and work now concentrates on the lower site.
 Lower Mahoe-nui is accessed from Evans Pass road just opposite 
Rapanui Bush and is at the top of the Captain Thomas walk.

Parking
There is limited parking as you go up Evans Pass road, on the left just 
past Rapanui Bush.

 Meeting and Registering for each event
We meet at the corner of Wakefield Ave and Colenso street at 9am 
to register and car pool (optional) to the lower Mahoe-nui site.
Working bees are 9.15am to 11.30am, with a cuppa back at Colenso 
street afterward.



Contact
Any queries please contact Helen Hills (F&B) ph 02102326155 or 
Fiona Fenton (SEG) ph 0275061425


